FLAT 2,
41 BELSIZE PARK,

LONDON, NW3 4EE.

18th March, 1996

Re: Apphcabion No. 9500049 R2 @

b

I am writing to you to formally object most strongly to the proposed
extension to the rear of 42- 45 Belsize Park.

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am the resident of the garden flat of 41 Belsize Park and the rear
clevation of 42 Belsize Park already extends 45 metres further out then our rear
elevation. As we are a North West facing flat this prevents sunlight from reaching
our flat for much of the year. On examining the plans of the proposed
development I observed that the building will extend a further 45-5 metres out
from the existing rear elevation, effectively doubling the amount of shadow that 1
receive from that building. As I am already in the shadow of this building for much
of the day, I would be most distressed to loose any of the little amount of sunlight
which does manage to shine into my flat in the late afternoons of the mid- summer
months. I also feel that the amount of general light and air that reaches me will be
severely cut down by this extension. 1 therefore appeal to you to refuse this
application forthwith.

I would be most grateful if you could inform me of the date of the
committee.

Yours sincerel

LONDO ~Pmm 1 OF CAMDEN
£ CUMTEERT
E0w 0L a HGHNATION

FECEIVED 20 MAR 1996
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